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Comments: I do not agree with the proposed land exchange.   I would recommend against the proposal. 

 The trail for the public would be across shale and the trail will likely not be able to be sustained or last year to

year.  It would be too dangerous for my horses to take that route. 

 I have concerns about the lack of conservation easements that conservation organizations like the backcountry

hunters and anglers and the PLWA have mentioned in their news articles and comments herein. I think the land

that will be given to the public in this proposed exchange is not of high public value.  The public will lose good

fishing and hunting access.   It looks to me like this is an unfair deal for the public and a real steal for the local

land owners who will develop it, make a tidy profit.   In the big picture, I think this is a raw deal for the public.


